MRC Global

MRC Global Renews Global PVF Contract with Chevron

June 7, 2017

HOUSTON, June 7, 2017 /PRNewswire/ -- MRC Global Inc. (NYSE: MRC) announced that it has extended its worldwide master contract with Chevron
Corporation for seven more years. The contract allows them to provide pipe, valve and fitting (PVF) products and services to Chevron Corporation's
global operations and project work.

"Our relationship with Chevron has grown significantly over time, and we are grateful that they continue to allow us to be part of their long-term, supply
chain planning for PVF," President & CEO, Andrew R. Lane, said. "In 1955 we first began supporting Chevron at their Richmond, CA facility. Now, after
more than 60 years of working together, MRC Global is proud to provide strategic supply chain solutions to Chevron's global operations in its
upstream, midstream, refining and chemical sectors."

"Chevron has been our largest customer since 2010 and we are extremely proud to expand our business with them in scope, geography and product
lines," Mr. Lane said. "We are committed to growing with our customers and helping them meet their goals by becoming an extension of their supply
chain around the world."

About MRC Global Inc.

Headquartered in Houston, Texas, MRC Global is the largest global distributor, based on sales, of pipe, valves and fittings (PVF) and related products
and services to the energy industry and supplies these products and services across each of the upstream, midstream and downstream sectors. More
information about MRC Global can be found on our website www.mrcglobal.com.
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